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“We support Governor Murphy’s decision to require all staff and students to wear masks at the
start of the new school year,” said Camden City School District Superintendent Katrina T.
McCombs. “With schools opening in just over one month, it remains vital to prioritize the health
and safety of our school community so that we can return safely to full in-person learning. In the
meantime, we will continue to encourage all families, staff, and our Camden community-at-large
to get vaccinated.”
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